
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 
June 16, 2025 

 
Chairman Welka called the public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 4:30 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were 
Solicitor Wachter, Engineer Jonas, Zoning Administrator Cass, Secretary Vallimont, and two 
interested persons.  
 
Chairman Welka explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding a 
transfer of PA liquor license R-8908 from Stevo’s Pizza in Millcreek Township to the proposed 
Speed Check at 7335 SR 99 in Summit Township. 
 
No public comment. 
 
Motion by Lee, second by Davis, to adjourn the hearing at 4:31 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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